ALTAR GUILD CALL MEETING - November 19, 1978

Thank you for being here this morning.

This meeting was called in order to bring to your attention a statement of information concerning the Book of Remembrance. This statement is to be presented to the Administrative Board on December 5.

In August, the Altar Guild Book of Remembrance Committee appointed a select committee with Pat and Bill Coman as Chairmen. The responsibility of this committee was to determine the kind of entries, the style of lettering, financing, and any other pertinent matters concerning the handling of the Book.

As a result of their efforts, the committee realized the necessity of having definite rules and guidelines recorded to govern this procedure.

The following statement was drawn up and has been approved by the Finance Committee, the Policy and Procedure Committee, and now we submit it to you for your information and approval:

You have heard the reading of the statement and I trust it meets with your approval. May I see a show of hands if you approve. Likewise, if you do not approve.

23 præsent - unanimous vote og approval Out next meeting is Dec. 13 - 2 nd Ved.